
Temporarily another location for
Poels Hofje

Dear visitors of Poels Hofje,

On Thursday.December 19,2024 we will be openfor the last time at
PoelsHofe at Lombert deWijsstraat 13 Tilburg fora warm to eato
meal.
This is because there become a completelynew building at the same
place!!

Wethink that willbe ready by May 2025.

New Temporary Location From Tuesday,Januory 7,2025
You areagoin welcome to enjoyg hot meal with us.
We are open on Tuesdays and Thursday afternoon between 4.00 PM

and 6.0oPM.

The temporary location is:

Petrus Donderskerk

Enschotsestraat124 5O14 DJ Tilburg

We hope to welcome you there!

Yourssincerely,
Stichting Broodpoter Gerrit Poels

Atention:There are house rules because you are visiting

1. No bicycles or mobility scooters inside

2.Enter quietly ond leave quietly

3.No drinking. drug use orsmoking
4.Nohanging aroundoutsideor inside. Eot or pick up yourmeal and
then leave immediately

STICIITING

POELS
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Roure Central stotion Tilburg 1o Petrus Donderskerk


